
University of Texas at Tyler University of Texas at Tyler 

Scholar Works at UT Tyler Scholar Works at UT Tyler 

Administrative Notes Board of Regents Records 

9-19-1974 

Administrative Notes, September 19th, 1974 Administrative Notes, September 19th, 1974 

University of Texas at Tyler 

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.uttyler.edu/bor_admin 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
University of Texas at Tyler, "Administrative Notes, September 19th, 1974" (1974). Administrative Notes. 
Paper 44. 
http://hdl.handle.net/10950/1393 

This PDF is brought to you for free and open access by the Board of Regents Records at Scholar Works at UT Tyler. 
It has been accepted for inclusion in Administrative Notes by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at UT 
Tyler. For more information, please contact tgullings@uttyler.edu. 

https://scholarworks.uttyler.edu/
https://scholarworks.uttyler.edu/bor_admin
https://scholarworks.uttyler.edu/board_of_regents
https://scholarworks.uttyler.edu/bor_admin?utm_source=scholarworks.uttyler.edu%2Fbor_admin%2F44&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://hdl.handle.net/10950/1393?utm_source=scholarworks.uttyler.edu%2Fbor_admin%2F44&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:tgullings@uttyler.edu


• 
Orncr or THE PIMMEDENT 

• 

TYLER STATE COLLEGE 
100 E. BFarrA 

TYLER, TEXAS 75701 

September 19, 1974 

To: Board of Regents, Tyler State College 

From: James H. Stewart, Jr. 

Subject: Administrative Notes 

I. 1974 Fall Semester Enrollment 

The official twelfth class day enrollment for the Fall 
Semester 1974 is 864. This represents a 70.4 per-
cent increase over our enrollment one year ago. 

'1'sLarkungs 214 805-0711 

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Accreditation Visit 

We were very fortunate to have had such an excellent 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Visitation 
Committee on our campus last week. Although it is pre-
mature to attempt a discussion of the visit in detail, it is 
appropriate to relate that the committee was generally 
favorably impressed with our efforts at Tyler State College. 
Certainly there are areas that need improvement, but as 
far as I could determine from my visits with individual 
committee members and from the group "Exit Meeting," 
conducted by the Southern Association Committee with our 
Administrative Staff at the conclusion of the visit, most of 
these have been identified through our self-study endeavors. 
This is highly significant since, in effect, we had specified, 
prior to the committee's visit, most of the problem areas 
needing attention. 

It is expected that the written report from the S.A..C.S. will 
be received in about two or three weeks thereby permitting 
us to meet with the Southern Association Membership Committee 
on October 27 and 28 in Atlanta, Georgia. If the paperwork is 
not finished in time for this meeting, our interview with the 
Membership Committee will take place on December 9 at the 
Annual Southern Association Meeting in Dallas. Regardless 
of when the interview with the Membership Committee is 
scheduled, official action will be announced at a session of 

the College Delegate Assembly at about 10 a.m. on December 11 
during our annual Association Meeting. 
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Expenditures for Period Ending August 31, 1974 

Attached is a copy of the expenditures for Tyler State College 
for the period ending August 31, 1974, for your information 
and files. 
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